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as a AMGA and LNT guide with 15 years of experience and being a strong supporter of historey in NP areas i
think fixed anchors are an inclusive way to provide saffety for new climbers and even to have updated safetuy
features for WEMT training sessions.

Old bolts should be part of history in environments like a loval museum telling the history of the first "settlers" in
an area but since they are a mechanical gadget, thewy do get deteriorated.

The policy for replacing and setting the anchors / routes should be led by experts: USFS , NPS board and
experience Outdoor alpine certified educators.

Thank you.



